
Board of Directors

Villages of Carmel

Date of inspection: 11/21/2012

Warm regards,

Stephanie Frazier

Premier Communities

cc:  Tina McWilliams

As part of Premier Communities ongoing commitment to creating the most desirable 

communities in which to live, a formal inspection of your community was conducted by 

Premier's Field Supervisor, Hart Dinkins.  This inspection was provided at no cost to 

your community.  A summary of  his findings are included below:

The full report is included on the following pages for your review and has been 

uploaded to PremierConnect.  Your Association Manager will be discussing the results 

of the inspection at your next Board Meeting and can answer any questions that you may 

have.

The landscape at Villages of Carmel has significantly improved since my last 

inspection. The plant material is receiving adequate horticultural care. 

Seasonal color is attractive and appears healthy. 
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